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PUBLIC NOTICE ON TRESPASS OF JABANG ESTATE 

It has come to the notice of the Social Security and Housing Finance Corporation (SSHFC) that certain 

groups of people and individuals, who claim to be resident in the community of Busumbala, are making 

moves to demarcate and sell part of the Social Security and Housing Finance Corporation’s Jabang 

Housing Estate.   

The Management of SSHFC hereby informs the general public that the entire Jabang Housing Estate is a 

leased land owned by the Social Security and Housing Finance Corporation. 

The public is hereby further advised to desist from any form of land transaction with any group or 

individuals claiming to own land in the Jabang Housing Estate be it individual serviced plots or public 

reserves.  

Any person who chooses to do such transactions in the estate does so at his or her own risk. The general 

public is also reminded that properties acquired illegally and developed within SSHFC estates will 

eventually be demolished following due process of the law.  In addition, all trespassers shall be jointly 

and severally dealt with according to Law.  

The understanding and cooperation of the public are highly solicited.    

For any enquiry or clarification, please contact the Department of Corporate Affairs of the Corporation 

via the above contact details. 
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